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A Map of the World Jane Hamilton 2010-12-15 Pen/Hemingway Award-winning novelist Jane Hamilton
follows up her first success, The Book Of Ruth, with this spectacularly haunting drama about a rural
American family and a disastrous event that forever changes their lives. The Goodwins, Howard, Alice,
and their little girls, Emma and Claire, live on a dairy farm in Wisconsin. Although suspiciously regarded
by their neighbors as "that hippie couple" because of their well-educated, urban background, Howard and
Alice believe they have found a source of emotional strength in the farm, he tending the barn while Alice
works as a nurse in the local elementary school. But their peaceful life is shattered one day when a
neighbor's two-year-old daughter drowns in the Goodwins' pond while under Alice's care. Tormented by
the accident, Alice descends even further into darkness when she is accused of sexually abusing a
student at the elementary school. Soon, Alice is arrested, incarcerated, and as good as convicted in the
eyes of a suspicious community. As a child, Alice designed her own map of the world to find her bearings.
Now, as an adult, she must find her way again, through a maze of lies, doubt and ill will. A vivid human
drama of guilt and betrayal, A Map of the World chronicles the intricate geographies of the human heart
and all its mysterious, uncharted terrain. The result is a piercing drama about family bonds and a
disappearing rural American life.
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All Over Creation Ruth L. Ozeki 2003 Returning home to the Idaho potato farm she fled twenty-five years
earlier, Japanese-American Yumi struggles with her father's terminal illness, her mother's Alzheimer's, her
former best friend, and a former lover who once offended the town. By the author of My Year of Meats.
30,000 first printing.
Where the Dead Pause, and the Japanese Say Goodbye: A Journey Marie Mutsuki Mockett 2015-01-19
“Read it. You will be uplifted.”—Ruth Ozeki, Zen priest, author of A Tale for the Time Being Marie Mutsuki
Mockett's family owns a Buddhist temple 25 miles from the Fukushima Daiichi nuclear power plant. In
March 2011, after the earthquake and tsunami, radiation levels prohibited the burial of her Japanese
grandfather's bones. As Japan mourned thousands of people lost in the disaster, Mockett also grieved for
her American father, who had died unexpectedly. Seeking consolation, Mockett is guided by a colorful
cast of Zen priests and ordinary Japanese who perform rituals that disturb, haunt, and finally uplift her.
Her journey leads her into the radiation zone in an intricate white hazmat suit; to Eiheiji, a school for Zen
Buddhist monks; on a visit to a Crab Lady and Fuzzy-Headed Priest’s temple on Mount Doom; and into
the "thick dark" of the subterranean labyrinth under Kiyomizu temple, among other twists and turns. From
the ecstasy of a cherry blossom festival in the radiation zone to the ghosts inhabiting chopsticks, Mockett
writes of both the earthly and the sublime with extraordinary sensitivity. Her unpretentious and engaging
voice makes her the kind of companion a reader wants to stay with wherever she goes, even into the
heart of grief itself.
China Men Maxine Hong Kingston 2011-01-26 The author chronicles the lives of three generations of
Chinese men in America, woven from memory, myth and fact. Here's a storyteller's tale of what they
endured in a strange new land.
Scale, Space, and Canon in Ancient Literary Culture Reviel Netz 2020-03-31 A history of ancient literary
culture told through the quantitative facts of canon, geography, and scale.
Click Linda Sue Park 2009-10-01 This well-received novel from a cast of acclaimed authors is now
available in paperback!A video message from a dead person. A larcenous teenager. A man who can stick

a-tale-for-the-time-being-canons-book-102-english

2/15

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

his left toe behind his head and in his ear. An epileptic girl seeking answers in a fairy tale. A boy who
loses everything in World War II, and his brother who loses even more. And a family with a secret so big
that it changes everything.The world's best beloved authors each contribute a chapter in the life of the
mysterious George "Gee" Keane, photographer, soldier, adventurer, and enigma. Under different pens, a
startling portrait emerges of a man, his family, and his gloriously complicated tangle of a life.
The Dreams of Kings David K. Saunders 2014-08-26 In the year 1464, the Kingdom is engulfed by civil
war as the renowned houses of Lancaster and York fight to the death for the crown of England. Richard,
Duke of Gloucester, the future Richard III, arrives, aged twelve, for the safety of Middleham Castle to
begin his training for knighthood. His new companions discover he can change from kindness to cold rage
within the wink of an eye. Men, it was said, watched him with wary eyes, for they knew when the young
pup found his teeth, he would make a dangerous enemy. Far in the north, Margaret of Anjou, warrior
Queen to Henry VI, prepares to fight against the advancing armies of Edward IV. Why does she abandon
her husband, and flee to France vowing never to return? Who blackmails her, seven years later, to join
forces with her most hated enemy, to return and fight once again for the crown of England? King Edward
IV, tall, handsome, and clever, is a brilliant warrior, whose Achilles' heel is women; he loves them all.
What dark forces drive him into a secret marriage that rips his kingdom apart? He is forced to fight Louis
XI of France, and the mighty Earl of Warwick, not only for his crown but also his life. From the courts of
Edward IV, Louis XI, and Margaret of Anjou, comes intrigue, betrayal, witchcraft, and love. The Dreams of
Kings weaves plots and characters together to make a roller-coaster read of the period they call the WAR
of the ROSES.
Disrupting the Culture of Silence Kristine De Welde 2015-03-01 img
src=https://www.presswarehouse.com/sites/stylus/images/choiceseal.jpg/a CHOICE 2015 Outstanding
Academic Title What do women academics classify as challenging, inequitable, or “hostile” work
environments and experiences? How do these vary by women’s race/ethnicity, rank, sexual orientation, or
other social locations? How do academic cultures and organizational structures work independently and in
tandem to foster or challenge such work climates? What actions can institutions and
individuals–independently and collectively–take toward equity in the academy? Despite tremendous
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progress toward gender equality and equity in institutions of higher education, deep patterns of
discrimination against women in the academy persist. From the “chilly climate” to the “old boys’ club,”
women academics must navigate structures and cultures that continue to marginalize, penalize, and
undermine their success. This book is a “tool kit” for advancing greater gender equality and equity in
higher education. It presents the latest research on issues of concern to them, and to anyone interested in
a more equitable academy. It documents the challenging, sometimes hostile experiences of women
academics through feminist analysis of qualitative and quantitative data, including narratives from women
of different races and ethnicities across disciplines, ranks, and university types. The contributors’ research
draws upon the experiences of women academics including those with under-examined identities such as
lesbian, feminist, married or unmarried, and contingent faculty. And, it offers new perspectives on
persistent issues such as family policies, pay and promotion inequalities, and disproportionate service
burdens. The editors provide case studies of women who have encountered antagonistic workplaces, and
offer action steps, best practices, and more than 100 online resources for individuals navigating similar
situations. Beyond women in academe, this book is for their allies and for administrators interested in
changing the climates, cultures, and policies that allow gender inequality to exist on their campuses, and
to researchers/scholars investigating these phenomena. It aims to disrupt complacency amongst those
who claim that things are “better” or “good enough” and to provide readers with strategies and resources
to counter barriers created by culture, climate, or institutional structures.
Animal's People Indra Sinha 2009-03-17 Chronicles the relationship between Animal, an extraordinary
street boy forced to go about on all fours after his back is twisted beyond repair during the devastating
chemical plant accident in Bhopal, India, and Elli Barber, the young American doctor who has come to the
area to open a free clinic for the suffering inhabitants of the region. Reprint. 20,00 first printing.
My Year of Meats Ruth Ozeki 1999-03-01 A cross-cultural tale of two women brought together by the
intersections of television and industrial agriculture, fertility and motherhood, life and love—the breakout hit
by the celebrated author of A Tale for the Time Being and The Book of Form and Emptiness Ruth Ozeki’s
mesmerizing debut novel has captivated readers and reviewers worldwide. When documentarian Jane
Takagi-Little finally lands a job producing a Japanese television show that just happens to be sponsored
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by an American meat-exporting business, she uncovers some unsavory truths about love, fertility, and a
dangerous hormone called DES. Soon she will also cross paths with Akiko Ueno, a beleaguered
Japanese housewife struggling to escape her overbearing husband. Hailed by USA Today as “rare and
provocative” and awarded the Kirayama Prize for Literature of the Pacific Rim, My Year of Meats is a
modern-day take on Upton Sinclair’s The Jungle for fans of Michael Pollan, Margaret Atwood, and
Barbara Kingsolver.
A Tale for the Time Being Ruth Ozeki 2013-03-11 In the wake of the 2011 tsunami, Ruth discovers a
Hello Kitty lunchbox washed up on the shore of her beach home in British Columbia. Within it lies a diary
that expresses the hopes, heartbreak and dreams of a young girl desperate for someone to understand
her. Each turn of the page pulls Ruth deeper into the mystery of Nao’s life, and forever changes her in a
way neither could foresee. Weaving across continents and decades, A Tale for the Time Being is an
extraordinary novel about our shared humanity and the search for home.
Lanark Alasdair Gray 2007 With a new introduction by William Boyd
Sea Monsters Chloe Aridjis 2019-02-07 Winner of the 2020 PEN/Faulkner Award 'A mesmerizing,
revelatory novel, smart and funny and laced with a strangeness... For my money, Chloe Aridjis is one of
the most brilliant novelists working in English today' Garth Greenwell One autumn afternoon in Mexico
City, 17-year-old Luisa does not return home from school. Instead, she boards a bus to the Pacific coast
with the reckless, impulsive Tomás, a boy she barely knows. Their quest: to track down a troupe of
Ukrainian dwarfs who have recently escaped a touring circus. Together they head for Zipolite, the ‘Beach
of the Dead’, a community peopled by hippies, nudists, beach combers and eccentric storytellers, and
Luisa searches for someone, anyone, who will ‘promise, no matter what, to remain a mystery’. But as
Luisa wanders the shoreline, she begins to discover that a quest is more easily envisioned than
accomplished. 'Destined to be a classic: a richly imaginative, reflective and entracing novel' Xiaolu Guo
The Unchangeable Spots of Leopards Kristopher Jansma 2014-02-25 Winner of the Sherwood Anderson
Foundation Fiction Award Honorable Mention for the PEN/Hemingway Award "F. Scott Fitzgerald meets
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Wes Anderson" (The Village Voice) in this inventive and witty debut about a young man’s quest to
become a writer and the misadventures in life and love that take him around the globe—from the author of
Why We Came to the City As early as he can remember, the narrator of this remarkable novel has
wanted to become a writer. From the jazz clubs of Manhattan to the villages of Sri Lanka, Kristopher
Jansma’s hopelessly unreliable—yet hopelessly earnest—narrator will be haunted by the success of his
greatest friend and literary rival, the brilliant Julian McGann, and endlessly enamored with Evelyn, the
green-eyed girl who got away. A profound exploration of the nature of truth and storytelling, this delightful
picaresque tale heralds Jansma as a bold, new American voice.
So The Wind Won't Blow It All Away Richard Brautigan 2011-12-01 In a small Pacific Northwest town we
meet a young man who has shot dead his best friend with a gun. The novel deals with the repercussions
of this tragedy: the anguish, regret, despair and bittersweet romance. Typical of Brautigan's singular style,
So the Wind Won't Blow it all Away is a beautifully written, brooding novel. Its autobiographical prose is a
fitting epitaph to this complex, contradictory and often misunderstood writer.
The Face Ruth Ozeki 2016-03 What did your face look like before your parents were born? In The Face: A
Time Code, bestselling author and Zen Buddhist priest Ruth Ozeki recounts, in moment-to-moment detail,
a profound encounter with memory and the mirror. Ozeki challenges herself to spend three hours gazing
into her own reflection, recording her thoughts and noticing every possible detail. Those solitary hours
open up a lifetime's worth of meditations on race, aging, family, death, the body, self-doubt and, finally,
acceptance. Ozeki paints an intimate and rich portrait of life as told through a face.
Hunger Knut Hamsun 2012-06 Hunger by Knut Hamsun - The Original Classic Edition Finally available, a
high quality book of the original classic edition. This is a new and freshly published edition of this culturally
important work, which is now, at last, again available to you. Enjoy this classic work today. These selected
paragraphs distill the contents and give you a quick look inside: From there his parents moved when he
was only four to settle in the far northern district of Lofoden--that land of extremes, where the year, and
not the day, is evenly divided between darkness and light; where winter is a long dreamless sleep, and
summer a passionate dream without sleep; where land and sea meet and intermingle so gigantically that
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man is all but crushed between the two--or else raised to titanic measures by the spectacle of their
struggle. ...But when Kareno, the irreconcilable rebel of At the Gates of the Kingdom, the heaven-storming
truth-seeker of The Game of Life, and the acclaimed radical leader in the first acts of Sunset Glow,
surrenders at last to the powers that be in order to gain a safe and sheltered harbor for his declining
years, then another man of 29 stands ready to denounce him and to take up the rebel cry of youth to
which he has become a traitor. Hamsuns ironical humor and whimsical manner of expression do more
than the plot itself to knit the plays into an organic unit, and several of the characters are delightfully
drawn, particularly the two women who play the greatest part in Karenos life: his wife Eline, and Teresita,
who is one more of his many feminine embodiments of the passionate and changeable Northland nature.
...From 1897 to 1912 Hamsun produced a series of volumes that simply marked a further development of
the tendencies shown in his first novels: Siesta, short stories, 1897; Victoria a novel with a charming love
story that embodies the tenderest note in his production, 1898; In Wonderland, travelling sketches from
the Caucasus, 1903; Brushwood, short stories, 1903; The Wild Choir, a collection of poems, 1904;
Dreamers, a novel, 1904; Struggling Life, short stories and travelling sketches, 1905; Beneath the Autumn
Star a novel, 1906; Benoni, and Rosa, two novels forming to some extent sequels to Pan, 1908; A
Wanderer Plays with Muted Strings, a novel, 1909; and The Last Joy, a shapeless work, half novel and
half mere uncoordinated reflections, 1912. ...I turned to a shop window and stopped in order to give him
an opportunity of getting ahead, but when, after a lapse of some minutes, I again walked on there was the
man still in front of me--he too had stood stock still, --without stopping to reflect I made three or four
furious onward strides, caught him up, and slapped him on the shoulder.
The End of Mr. Y Scarlett Thomas 2006-10-02 A cursed book sends a young woman on a philosophical
journey through an alternate dimension in this “stylish and dizzying” novel by the author of PopCo (The
New York Times). Graduate student Ariel Manto has a fascination with nineteenth-century
scientists—especially Thomas Lumas, the mysterious author of The End of Mr. Y, a book no one alive has
read. When she uncovers a copy at a used bookstore, Ariel goes down an interdimensional rabbit hole of
science and faith, consciousness and death, space and time, and everything in between. And to make
matters worse, the CIA is onto her. Following in Mr. Y’s footsteps, Ariel swallows a tincture, stares into a
black dot, and is transported into the Troposphere: a wonderland where she can travel through time and
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space using the thoughts of others. There she begins to understand all the mysteries surrounding the
book, herself, and the universe. Or is it all just a hallucination?
The Canyon's Edge Dusti Bowling 2020-09-08 Hatchet meets Long Way Down in this heartfelt and
gripping novel in verse about a young girl's struggle for survival after a climbing trip with her father goes
terribly wrong. One year after a random shooting changed their family forever, Nora and her father are
exploring a slot canyon deep in the Arizona desert, hoping it will help them find peace. Nora longs for
things to go back to normal, like they were when her mother was still alive, while her father keeps them
isolated in fear of other people. But when they reach the bottom of the canyon, the unthinkable happens:
A flash flood rips across their path, sweeping away Nora's father and all of their supplies. Suddenly, Nora
finds herself lost and alone in the desert, facing dehydration, venomous scorpions, deadly snakes, and,
worst of all, the Beast who has terrorized her dreams for the past year. If Nora is going to save herself
and her father, she must conquer her fears, defeat the Beast, and find the courage to live her new life.
We Need New Names NoViolet Bulawayo 2013-05-21 A remarkable literary debut--shortlisted for the Man
Booker Prize! The unflinching and powerful story of a young girl's journey out of Zimbabwe and to
America. Darling is only ten years old, and yet she must navigate a fragile and violent world. In
Zimbabwe, Darling and her friends steal guavas, try to get the baby out of young Chipo's belly, and grasp
at memories of Before. Before their homes were destroyed by paramilitary policemen, before the school
closed, before the fathers left for dangerous jobs abroad. But Darling has a chance to escape: she has an
aunt in America. She travels to this new land in search of America's famous abundance only to find that
her options as an immigrant are perilously few. NoViolet Bulawayo's debut calls to mind the great
storytellers of displacement and arrival who have come before her--from Junot Diaz to Zadie Smith to J.M.
Coetzee--while she tells a vivid, raw story all her own.
Philadelphia Fire John Edgar Wideman 2020-10-06 One of John Wideman’s most ambitious and
celebrated works, the lyrical masterpiece and PEN/Faulkner winner inspired by the 1985 police bombing
of the West Philadelphia row house owned by black liberation group Move. In 1985, police bombed a
West Philadelphia row house owned by the Afrocentric cult known as Move, killing eleven people and
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starting a fire that destroyed sixty other houses. At the heart of Philadelphia Fire is Cudjoe, a writer and
exile who returns to his old neighborhood after spending a decade fleeing from his past, and who
becomes obsessed with the search for a lone survivor of the event: a young boy seen running from the
flames. Award-winning author John Edgar Wideman brings these events and their repercussions to
shocking life in this seminal novel. “Reminiscent of Ralph Ellison’s Invisible Man” (Time) and Norman
Mailer’s The Executioner’s Song, Philadelphia Fire is a masterful, culturally significant work that takes on
a major historical event and takes us on a brutally honest journey through the despair and horror of life in
urban America.
The 7th Canon Robert Dugoni 2016-09-27 A riveting new legal thriller from the bestselling author of "My
Sister s Grave." In San Francisco s seamy Tenderloin district, a teenage street hustler has been murdered
in a shelter for boys. And the dedicated priest who runs the struggling home stands accused. But despite
damning evidence that he s a killer and worse Father Thomas Martin stands by his innocence. And
attorney Peter Donley stands with him. For three years Donley has cut his legal teeth in his uncle s tiny,
no-frills firm, where people come before profits. Just as Donley is poised to move on to a lucrative dream
job, the shocking case lands in his lap, and he must put his future on hold while putting his courtroom
skills to the test. But a ruthless DA seeking headlines and a brutal homicide cop bent on vengeance have
their own agendas. Now, as he unearths the dirty secrets surrounding the case, Donley must risk his neck
to save his client s life and expose the face of true evil."
Stone Junction Jim Dodge 2004-01-31 When Daniel's mother dies, he is brought under the protection of
the AMO: the Alliance of Magicians and Outlaws. It is an introduction to a world of revenge, revolution and
mind-bending chemicals, where anarchists, alchemists and high-stake gamblers co-exist. It is a place in
which magic and murder are the norm. So begins an extraordinary quest for knowledge and
understanding in this unforgettable outlaw classic.
The Finishing School Muriel Spark 2007-12-18 From Muriel Spark, the grande dame of literary satire,
comes this swift, deliciously witty tale of writerly ambition that recalls her beloved The Prime of Miss Jean
Brodie.College Sunrise is a somewhat louche and vaguely disreputable finishing school located, for now,
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in Lausanne, Switzerland. Rowland Mahler and his wife, Nina, run the school as a way to support
themselves while he works, somewhat falteringly, on his novel. Into Rowland’s creative writing class
comes seventeen-year-old Chris Wiley, a red-haired literary prodigy whose historical novel-in-progress, on
Mary Queen of Scots, has already excited the interest of publishers. The inevitable result: keen envy, and
a game of cat and mouse fraught with jealousy and attraction, both literary and sexual.
The Book of Form and Emptiness Ruth Ozeki 2021-09-21 Winner of the Women’s Prize for Fiction “No
one writes like Ruth Ozeki—a triumph.” —Matt Haig, New York Times bestselling author of The Midnight
Library “Inventive, vivid, and propelled by a sense of wonder.” —TIME “If you’ve lost your way with fiction
over the last year or two, let The Book of Form and Emptiness light your way home.” —David Mitchell,
Booker Prize-finalist author of Cloud Atlas A boy who hears the voices of objects all around him; a mother
drowning in her possessions; and a Book that might hold the secret to saving them both—the brilliantly
inventive new novel from the Booker Prize-finalist Ruth Ozeki One year after the death of his beloved
musician father, thirteen-year-old Benny Oh begins to hear voices. The voices belong to the things in his
house—a sneaker, a broken Christmas ornament, a piece of wilted lettuce. Although Benny doesn't
understand what these things are saying, he can sense their emotional tone; some are pleasant, a gentle
hum or coo, but others are snide, angry and full of pain. When his mother, Annabelle, develops a
hoarding problem, the voices grow more clamorous. At first, Benny tries to ignore them, but soon the
voices follow him outside the house, onto the street and at school, driving him at last to seek refuge in the
silence of a large public library, where objects are well-behaved and know to speak in whispers. There,
Benny discovers a strange new world. He falls in love with a mesmerizing street artist with a smug pet
ferret, who uses the library as her performance space. He meets a homeless philosopher-poet, who
encourages him to ask important questions and find his own voice amongst the many. And he meets his
very own Book—a talking thing—who narrates Benny’s life and teaches him to listen to the things that truly
matter. With its blend of sympathetic characters, riveting plot, and vibrant engagement with everything
from jazz, to climate change, to our attachment to material possessions, The Book of Form and
Emptiness is classic Ruth Ozeki—bold, wise, poignant, playful, humane and heartbreaking.
Canon Constitution and Canon Change in Children’s Literature Bettina Kümmerling-Meibauer 2016-12-01
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This volume focuses on the (de)canonization processes in children’s literature, considering the
construction and cultural-historical changes of canons in different children’s literatures. Chapters by
international experts in the field explore a wide range of different children’s literatures from Great Britain,
Germany, Scandinavia, the Low Countries, Eastern and Central Europe, as well as from Non-European
countries such as Australia, Israel, and the United States. Situating the inquiry within larger literary and
cultural studies conversations about canonicity, the contributors assess representative authors and works
that have encountered changing fates in the course of canon history. Particular emphasis is given to
sociological canon theories, which have so far been under-represented in canon research in children’s
literature. The volume therefore relates historical changes in the canon of children’s literature not only to
historical changes in concepts of childhood but to more encompassing political, social, economic, cultural,
and ideological shifts. This volume’s comparative approach takes cognizance of the fact that, if canon
formation is an important cultural factor in nation-building processes, a comparative study is essential to
assessing transnational processes in canon formation. This book thus renders evident the structural
similarities between patterns and strategies of canon formation emerging in different children’s literatures.
Timecode of a Face Ruth Ozeki 2022-03-24 What did your face look like before your parents were born?
Who are you? What is your true self? These are the questions in Ruth Ozeki’s mind as she challenges
herself to spend three hours gazing into her own reflection, recording every thought and detail. What
follows are a lifetime’s worth of meditations on race, ageing, family, death, the body, self-doubt and,
finally, acceptance. In this profound encounter with memory and the mirror, Ozeki weaves together
personal history, professional experience, Zen philosophy, Japanese culture and more to paint a rich,
intimate and utterly unique portrait of a life as told through a face.
Buddha Da Anne Donovan 2009-09-25 Anne Marie’s Da, a Glaswegian painter and decorator, has always
been game for a laugh. So when he first tells his family that he’s taking up meditation at the Buddhist
Centre in town, no one takes him seriously. But as Jimmy becomes more involved in his search for the
spiritual his beliefs start to come into conflict with the needs of his wife, Liz, and cracks begin to form in
their previously happy family. With grace, humour and humility Anne Donovan’s beloved debut tells the
story of one man’s search for a higher power. But in his search for meaning, Jimmy might be about to
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lose the thing that matters most.
Training in Compassion Norman Fischer 2013-01-08 Lojong is the Tibetan Buddhist practice that involves
working with short phrases (called "slogans") as a way of generating bodhichitta, the heart and mind of
enlightened compassion. Though the practice is more than a millennium old, it has become popular in the
West only in the last twenty years or so—and it has become very popular indeed, because it's a practice
that one can fit very well into an ordinary life, and because it works.Through the influence of Pema
Chödrön, who was one of the first American Buddhist teachers to teach it extensively, the practice has
moved out of its Buddhist context to affect the lives of non-Buddhists too. It's in this spirit that Norman
Fischer offers his commentary on the lojong slogans. He applies Zen wisdom to them, showing how well
they fit in that related tradition, but he also sets the slogans in the context of resonant practices
throughout the spiritual traditions. He shows lojong to be a wonderful method for everyone, including
those who aren't otherwise interested in Buddhism, who don't have the time or inclination to meditate, or
who'd just like to morph into the kind of person who's focused rather than scattered, generous rather than
stingy, and kind rather than thoughtless.
Canons and Contexts Paul Lauter 1991 Lauter is one of the leading figures in the project known as
Reconstructing American Literature. The essays in this book represent his effort to establish a theory of
'Canonical Criticism'. They reflect the eloquence and passion of a serious commitment to understanding
and influencing the relationship between social justice, academic freedom, and literary history.
A Tale for the Time Being Ruth Ozeki 2022-06-02 In the wake of the 2011 tsunami, Ruth discovers a Hello
Kitty lunchbox washed up on the shore of her beach home in British Columbia. Within it lies a diary that
expresses the hopes, heartbreak and dreams of a young girl desperate for someone to understand her.
Each turn of the page pulls Ruth deeper into the mystery of Nao's life, and forever changes her in a way
neither could foresee.Weaving across continents and decades, A Tale for the Time Being is an
extraordinary novel about our shared humanity and the search for home.
Girl Meets Boy Ali Smith 2011-11-18 Girl meets boy. It’s a story as old as time. But what happens when
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an old story meets a brand new set of circumstances? Ali Smith’s remix of Ovid’s most joyful myth is a
story about the kind of fluidity that can’t be bottled and sold. It’s about girls and boys, girls and girls, love
and transformation—a story of puns and doubles, reversals and revelations. Funny and fresh, poetic and
political, here is a tale of change for the modern world.
Bastard Out of Carolina Dorothy Allison 2005-09-06 A profound portrait of family dynamics in the rural
South and “an essential novel” (The New Yorker) “As close to flawless as any reader could ask for . . .
The living language [Allison] has created is as exact and innovative as the language of To Kill a
Mockingbird and The Catcher in the Rye.” —The New York Times Book Review The publication of
Dorothy Allison’s Bastard Out of Carolina was a landmark event that won the author a National Book
Award nomination and launched her into the literary spotlight. Critics have likened Allison to Harper Lee,
naming her the first writer of her generation to dramatize the lives and language of poor whites in the
South. Since its appearance, the novel has inspired an award-winning film and has been banned from
libraries and classrooms, championed by fans, and defended by critics. Greenville County, South Carolina,
is a wild, lush place that is home to the Boatwright family—a tight-knit clan of rough-hewn, hard-drinking
men who shoot up each other’s trucks, and indomitable women who get married young and age too
quickly. At the heart of this story is Ruth Anne Boatwright, known simply as Bone, a bastard child who
observes the world around her with a mercilessly keen perspective. When her stepfather Daddy Glen,
“cold as death, mean as a snake,” becomes increasingly more vicious toward her, Bone finds herself
caught in a family triangle that tests the loyalty of her mother, Anney—and leads to a final, harrowing
encounter from which there can be no turning back.
All Over Creation Ruth Ozeki 2004-03-30 A warm and witty saga about agribusiness, environmental
activism, and community—from the celebrated author of The Book of Form and Emptiness and A Tale for
the Time Being Yumi Fuller hasn’t set foot in her hometown of Liberty Falls, Idaho—heart of the potatofarming industry—since she ran away at age fifteen. Twenty-five years later, the prodigal daughter returns
to confront her dying parents, her best friend, and her conflicted past, and finds herself caught up in an
altogether new drama. The post-millennial farming community has been invaded by Agribusiness forces at
war with a posse of activists, the Seeds of Resistance, who travel the country in a camping car, “The
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Spudnick,” biofueled by pilfered McDonald’s french-fry oil. Following her widely hailed, award-winning
debut novel, My Year of Meats, Ruth Ozeki returns here to deliver a quirky cast of characters and a
wickedly humorous appreciation of the foibles of corporate life, globalization, political resistance, youth
culture, and aging baby boomers. All Over Creation tells a celebratory tale of the beauty of seeds, roots,
and growth—and the capacity for renewal that resides within us all.
To the River Olivia Laing 2017-10-05 To the River is the story of the Ouse, the Sussex river in which
Virginia Woolf drowned in 1941. One idyllic, midsummer week over sixty years later, Olivia Laing walked.
Woolf's river from source to sea. The result is a passionate investigation into how history resides in a
landscape and how ghosts never quite leave the place they love.
A Tale for the Time Being Ruth Ozeki 2013-03-12 A brilliant, unforgettable novel from bestselling author
Ruth Ozeki, author of The Book of Form and Emptiness Finalist for the Booker Prize and the National
Book Critics Circle Award “A time being is someone who lives in time, and that means you, and me, and
every one of us who is, or was, or ever will be.” In Tokyo, sixteen-year-old Nao has decided there’s only
one escape from her aching loneliness and her classmates’ bullying. But before she ends it all, Nao first
plans to document the life of her great grandmother, a Buddhist nun who’s lived more than a century. A
diary is Nao’s only solace—and will touch lives in ways she can scarcely imagine. Across the Pacific, we
meet Ruth, a novelist living on a remote island who discovers a collection of artifacts washed ashore in a
Hello Kitty lunchbox—possibly debris from the devastating 2011 tsunami. As the mystery of its contents
unfolds, Ruth is pulled into the past, into Nao’s drama and her unknown fate, and forward into her own
future. Full of Ozeki’s signature humor and deeply engaged with the relationship between writer and
reader, past and present, fact and fiction, quantum physics, history, and myth, A Tale for the Time Being
is a brilliantly inventive, beguiling story of our shared humanity and the search for home.
Cold Skin Albert Sánchez 2006 On the edge of the Antarctic Circle, in the years after World War One, a
steamship approaches a desolate island, far from all shipping lanes. On board is a young man on his way
to assume the post of weather observer, to live in solitude for a year at the end of the earth.But on shore
he finds no trace of the man whom he has been sent to replace, instead just a deranged castaway who
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has witnessed a horror he refuses to name. The rest is woods, a deserted cabin, rocks, silence, and the
surrounding sea. Then night begins to fall.
The Samurai's Garden Gail Tsukiyama 2008-06-24 The daughter of a Chinese mother and a Japanese
father, Gail Tsukiyama's The Samurai's Garden uses the Japanese invasion of China during the late
1930s as a somber backdrop for this extraordinary story. A 20-year-old Chinese painter named Stephen is
sent to his family's summer home in a Japanese coastal village to recover from a bout with tuberculosis.
Here he is cared for by Matsu, a reticent housekeeper and a master gardener. Over the course of a
remarkable year, Stephen learns Matsu's secret and gains not only physical strength, but also profound
spiritual insight. Matsu is a samurai of the soul, a man devoted to doing good and finding beauty in a
cruel and arbitrary world, and Stephen is a noble student, learning to appreciate Matsu's generous and
nurturing way of life and to love Matsu's soulmate, gentle Sachi, a woman afflicted with leprosy.
A Tale for the Time Being Ruth Ozeki 2013-03-12 A brilliant, unforgettable, and long-awaited novel from
bestselling author Ruth Ozeki “A time being is someone who lives in time, and that means you, and me,
and every one of us who is, or was, or ever will be.”
The Living Mountain Nan Shepherd 2008-11-15 AS SEEN ON BBC’S WINTERWATCH WITH CHRIS
PACKHAM AND MICHAELA STRACHAN 'The finest book ever written on nature and landscape in Britain'
Guardian In this masterpiece of nature writing, Nan Shepherd describes her journeys into the Cairngorm
mountains of Scotland. There she encounters a world that can be breathtakingly beautiful at times and
shockingly harsh at others. Her intense, poetic prose explores and records the rocks, rivers, creatures and
hidden aspects of this remarkable landscape. Shepherd spent a lifetime in search of the 'essential nature'
of the Cairngorms; her quest led her to write this classic meditation on the magnificence of mountains,
and on our imaginative relationship with the wild world around us. Composed during the Second World
War, the manuscript of The Living Mountain lay untouched for more than thirty years before it was finally
published.
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